
 

 

October 3, 2022 

Dear Indian Hills Families, 

October 24th is College and Career Kickoff Day for Indian Hills Elementary. As you well know, students 
throughout our district, including Indian Hills, are embracing the AVID system to support students in 
developing skills for a bright and successful future. As we wrap up the first trimester and reflect on and 
celebrate our students’ start to the year, I would like to encourage our students to participate in a 
variety of college and career activities this month, continuing to carve out a path to a bright future.  

One of these activities will be our Schoolwide College and Career Project 

“Pageant of the Masters Parade!” 

Bring Completed Masterpieces on October 26, 2022, by 12:00 pm 

For this project, students are to choose a college or career of interest and complete a masterpiece on 
the given paper that combines the Halloween theme with the student’s career or college of choice.  
Please use your imagination when combining these themes. Your child’s masterpiece can be completed 
any way that they wish, if it resembles the college and career theme, along with the Halloween theme. 
Students may use a variety of paints to create their masterpiece along with glitter, accessories, candy, 
clothing, faux hair, etc. The opportunities are endless, and creativity is encouraged! Keep in mind that 
this is to be completed at home (you are welcome and even encouraged to provide your child assistance 
and make it a family event!) – But please do not fully create the project for your child. Due to limited 
space, please send your child to school with their masterpiece on the assigned date of October 26, 2022; 
not earlier. Students will also receive a form to fill out and share some details about their masterpiece. 
Please have students include their name, teacher, room number, and a short description of their 
masterpiece: Why is their masterpiece character a successful college student? Or why does that career 
path interest them?  

 

I am looking forward to seeing all of the creativity your child brings to this project. Students will receive 
a certificate for completing the project. We will also have a contest with prizes for 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place. 
Hearing about our students’ college and career goals will be so much fun. Happy crafting everyone, and 
Happy College & Career Day!!! 

 

Sincerely,  

 

V. Jobe 

Indian Hills Elementary – Principal 
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